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Site Location 
 
The former 1.606-acre Metals and Residues Processing Company is located at 4400 
Milford Mill Road in Pikesville, Baltimore County.  The industrial zoned site can be 
found on Baltimore County tax map 0078 as parcel 0756.   
 
Site History 
 
Little information is available in MDE files for the former Metals and Residues 
Processing site that was located at 4400 Milford Mill Rodd.  According to available files 
the main activity at this site was reclamation of precious metals from circuit boards with 
potassium cyanide or nitric and muriatic acid.  The spent solvents were removed from the 
site by a chemical recycler.  The domestic wastewater was discharged into a septic tank 
and then removed by a local septic hauler. 
 
The property was used as a private shop and garage by Howard Snyder from 1960 until 
1976.  In mid-1976, the garage was leased to Metals and Residues Processing Co.  In 
January 1981, the site was sold to the Maryland Transit Authority which occupied the site 
until sometime after 1989.  This site is currently, or has been occupied by Milford 
Automotive Center, C&S Towing, Guardian Basement Waterproofing, Guardian Security 
and Surveillance and Slade Auto Body. 
 
Environmental Investigations 
 
MDE completed an Environmental Priorities Initiative Preliminary Assessment on March 
12, 1990.  Since there are no records of spills and no physical evidence of hazardous 
waste or materials remaining at the property, MDE recommended “No Further Remedial 
Action Planned” status under the Comprehensive Environmental Response, 
Compensation and Liability Act. 
 
Current Status 
 
MDE has no further requirements for this site at this time. 
 

    

FACTS ABOUT:
 METALS AND RESIDUES 

PROCESSING SITEMaryland Department of the 
Environment 


